
We are extremely proud of each
and every one of our dancers
who performed in the recital!  
You all made the show a
brilliant success.  We got many
compliments and comments
that this may have been the
best show yet! 

The End of Season Banquet has been
scheduled for Sunday, July 27  at the
studio 6:30-8:30pm.  We will watch
the recital video. All students receive
an award, a recital t-shirt, and free
ice cream for all!  We will send a
google form RSVP closer to the event
to get a head count for ice cream.  
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The schedule for the coming year is out and
registration is open.  We hope that you will join
us for the 2025-2026 season of dance!  Please
note that it is completely normal for students to
spend two years in the same level.  We have at
least 2 curriculums for each level so it will never
be a repeat of the same class.

Intermediate students
Once students get to the Intermediate levels, classes
are no longer offered in combination but rather
separate by discipline.  Many students continue to take
all ballet, tap, and jazz classes which is great however,
it does not have to be all or nothing.  Don’t care for
tap?  Don’t take it.  Don’t have time for jazz? You don’t
have to. If you take pointe or jazz, you DO have to take
ballet though. That is the only requirement

Saturday, July 12  in front of
the Anoka Historical Society
@11am & 2pm. Rehearsal for
this event will be held on
Thursday, July 10th 6-8pm at
the studio. 
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Tuesday, August 5  (evening).th

Rehearsal for this event will
be held Monday, August 4
6-8pm at the studio.
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These events will be great
exposure for the studio! We
need dancers to show the
community what we do!

We will be sending information out to recruit for
teacher’s assistants (demos) for the coming
season.  Eligible dancers are 7  grade and older.  
Dancers receive a tuition reimbursement for each
hour they work.  This is a wonderful opportunity to
grow as a dancer while earning some money!  
Watch your mail and email for details.
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Please email Jennifer at 
info@RisingPhoenixDance.com if you can make it to
either! Participation is FREE!


